
 

 

 

Friday April 19th, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

NSPCC Speak Out. Stay Safe. 

We are participating in the NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. Programme next week. Speak 

out. Stay safe. is a programme for children aged 5-11 which aims to help children 

understand abuse in all its forms and to recognise the signs of abuse. Children are taught 

to speak out if they are worried, either to a safe adult or Childline.  

This child friendly programme is aligned with the curriculum and consists of age 

appropriate virtual assemblies and supporting classroom based activities which we have 

reviewed. The content is delivered in an engaging and interactive way with the help of the 

NSPCC mascot Buddy. If you would like to know more about the Speak out. Stay safe. 

programme visit www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout. 

Year 6 SATS Information Meeting 

Next Thursday, April 25th at 5:30 in the school hall, we will be hosting an SATS information 

meeting for Year 6 parents to help you understand what to expect during the week and 

how you can help at home.   

 

Foundation Stage Playground 

Can we please ask that at the end of the day, younger siblings do not use the playground 

equipment in the Reception area, thank you.  

 

Author Visit 

We have Sam Copeland coming to share his books with the children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 on the 30th April. You should have received an email where you can order a 

discounted signed copy of one of his books if you wish. These will be given to the children 

at the end of the event. 

 

Message from the PTA 

We hope everyone’s had a great first week back! We’re kicking off this term’s events 

straightaway with a disco next Friday 26th April! 

 

It will follow the same format as before, with Years 1 - 3 in the first session (5:15pm - 

6:15pm) and Years 4 - 6 in the second session (6:30pm - 7:30pm) A special disco 

session will take place during the day for Foundation Stage children. 

 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout


 

 

For the older years, refreshments and face paints will be available to purchase on the 

night and we'll have plenty of water to keep everyone hydrated throughout. We will 

send out a note next week with an idea of how much for children to bring, to reduce 

the need for overspending on refreshments and we’re also making fresh fruit and veg 

available for free. 

 

Advance tickets for the Year 1 - 6 disco sessions are available via Classlist, link below: 

 
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1145290721?s=1010721080&utm_source=SC
HOOL&utm_medium=SHARED_LINK 

 

You can also purchase them via the office anytime and on the following dates next 

week at pick up in the playground (cash only): 

Monday 22nd April 3.15pm 

Wednesday 24th April 3.15pm 

 

We'd love some volunteers to help things run smoothly on the night, alongside some 

donations of cakes and traybakes if anyone can spare the time - please see the sign-up 

sheet on Classlist for details and sign up for anything you can help with! 

 

If you have any questions at all, please email wychwoodprimarypta@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you very much everyone - we look forward to welcoming your children there! 

The PTA Team 

 

 

Dates this term 

 

Date Event Who 

25th April SATS Information evening 5.30pm Year 6 Parents 

26th April PTA Disco Year 1-6 

30th April Sam Copeland Author Visit FSU & Yr 1 a 2 

8th May Under 9s Tennis Tournament Selected Yr 3/4 

13th May Under 9s Quad Kids Tournament Selected Yr 3/4 

13th – 16th May SATS Year 6 

15th – 17th May Bushcraft Residential – Badminton Woods Year 4 

20th & 21st 

May 

IMPS at Horton Hospital Year 6 

21st May Under 11s Quad Kids Tournament Selected Yr 5/6 

22nd May Burford School Head parent meeting Parents of Year 4 

and 5. 

3rd June INSET Day All 

10th June Fire Safety Visit Year 5/6 

11th June Enrichment day at Burford School Year 5 

12th June Corinium Museum Visit Year 3 & 4 

14th June Under 11s Cricket Selected Yr 5/6 
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21st June Whole School Picnic All 

24th June Music Festival at Burford School Year 2 

27th / 28th June Burford Transition Days Year 6 

28th June Move Up morning All 

29th June Summer Fayre All 

2nd July Cotswold Transition Day Year 6 

2nd July Cricket at Burford School Year 2 

5th July Sleepover Year 2 

8th July Great Wychwood Bake off – Round 1 All 

10th July Sports Day All 

12th July Cotswold Wildlife Park outing Year 1 and 2 

15th July Great Wychwood Bake off – Round 2 Round 1 winners 

17th July Year 5/6 Performance – Beaconsfield Hall 5.30pm Year 5 & 6 

22nd July  Great Wychwood Bake off Final Round 2 winners 

22nd July Wychwood’s Got Talent All 

23rd July Moving On Service Year 5 & 6 

23rd July End of Term – Finish 1.30pm All 

24th July INSET Day All 

 

 

Birthday Book Donations 

Happy Birthday to Quinn & Ruby (Willow). Thank you for donating a book to your 

class.  We hope you have a special day!  If you would like to donate a book, please 

collect a donation sticker from the school office.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support.  

 

Joseph Rubba 

Headteacher 

Wychwood CE Primary School 
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